
 

STAFF REPORT  
CITY OF GREEN COVE SPRINGS, FLORIDA 

TO:  Regular Council Meeting MEETING DATE: December 8, 2020 

FROM: Mike Null, Assistant City Manager 

SUBJECT: Council approval of Pay Application #1 from IRBY Construction in the amount of 

$164,955.60 for the Chapman Third Feed Reconductor project which has a total contract 

amount of $549,852.00.  Mike Null 
 

BACKGROUND 

In August, 2020, City Council approved award of the Chapman Third Feed project to IRBY 

Construction in the amount of $549,852.00.  This is the first application for payment in the amount of 

$164,955.60.  Due to the extended time between Council meetings, staff has already paid this invoice 

and are seeking ratification by Council of this payment.  

FISCAL IMPACT 

$164,955.60 from the FY 21 Electric Department Loan CIP Budget 

RECOMMENDATION 

Approve Pay Application #1 from IRBY Construction in the amount of $164,955.60 for the Chapman 

Third Feed Reconductor project. 
 


